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November 21 & 22, 2016 

Next week's collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Develipment (CCHD) needs your help.  

CCHD was founded to end the cycle of poverty in the United States by funding organizations that help 

individuals help themselves. With the tradition of improving education, housing situations, and 

community economic development, CCHD continues to make a positive impact in communities 

nationwide. Your contribution will defend human dignity and reach out to those living on the margins. 

Please give to the CCHD Collecton. 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

Catholic Services Appeal 

A Blessed thank you, to everyone who gave a gift this past weekend to the Catholic Services Appeal. 

Our parish goal is 100% participation. Each and every person’s gift is important. For those who have 

not made a pledge, please join us in supporting the vital programs and services throughout the Diocese 

of Austin from which you and this parish benefit. Simply fill out a pledge envelope, located in the 

pews, and place it in the offertory basket or drop it in the mail. Thank you for your support. 

 

Music Ministry 

Job opening: Piano accompanist to play for Sunday masses & choir practices. This is a paid position. 

Please pass the word around; there are many good players out in this area. This 2
nd

 position is to share 

the piano playing responsibilities of the parish with our current accompanist – Amanda Schroeder. All 

interested parties are to contact Music Director, Mary Williams at jrmmwms655@tstar.net. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your very generous donations - $5,800.00 

 
Coming Holidays Means its Tamale Time 

Reminder that Tamales Time is coming with the Holidays around the corner. The Knights will be 

taking orders through November starting at this Sunday's Pancake Breakfast. Thereafter, orders will be 

taken at/after the weekend masses until December 1. Alternatively, you can call Justin Bochat ( 830-

598-4932) or Bob Baker (214-762-7125) to place an order. Tamales come frozen in 2 1/2 dozen 

packages, priced at $20, or $8 per dozen. The tamales will be delivered after the masses on the 

weekend of December 12-13 before the Christmas Holidays. 

 

Helping Center Collection for Thanksgiving 

The Knights of Columbus handed out bags last weekend to benefit the Helping Center, which is a 

food bank providing services to the needy in the area. Canned and packaged food products are needed. 

Please place your donations in the labeled bags and return them to church at the masses on this 

weekend. The labels will list suggestions for needed products. Thanks for your generosity. 

 

Women's Book Club 

 

St. Paul the Apostle Book Club has chosen for Nov. 5, the book The Blessings by Elise Juska;  Dec., 

Jan.  2016, Four Witnesses: The Early Church in Her Own Words by Rod Bennett;  Feb. 4, 2016, 

Jesus of Nazareth by Pope Benedict. Anyone interested in joining, contact Rae Sell at 

raesell81@gmail.com or phone/text 830-798-4321. We meet on the first Thursday of each month at 

3:00 p.m. in the Finn Center. Look forward to seeing you all there Thursday, Nov. 5, 201 

 

Ladies' Bible Study 

St. Paul the Apostle Women’s Ecumenical Bible Study will hold the next class on Monday, November 

16, at 3:00 p.m. in the Finn Center. If you have any questions, please contact Claudia Haydon at 598-

9364 or c.ehaydon23@gmail.com.  

 

2016 Liturgical Workbooks are located in the front of the Church at both doors for Pick-up. 

Please sign that you received your workbook.  Thank you for your Ministry to St. Paul's 

 

 

Please update your email addresses with the office, and any other important information that 

you would like for St. Paul's to have on file.  Thank You! 

Just a quick reminder, that St. Paul's Bulletin announcements are due on Wednesdays - 

previous to the weekend Masses.  Email - stpaul@zeecon.com - is the BEST way to get your 

message or announcement to the office.  Please word your statement exactly how you would like 

for it to be read!  Thanks! 

 

Memorial Book 

As is our tradition, you are invited to write the names of your dearly departed loved ones in our 

Memorial Book, and they will be remembered at all our Masses in November. The Memorial Book is 

in the vestibule by the baptistery. 
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Weekly Mass Intentions 

 

     Nov.14, 2015 5:30 p.m.    John Monahan+      Nov. 21, 2015 5:30 p.m.     Charlie Pesek+ 

     Nov.15, 2015 8:30 a.m. Dennis Wilde+      Nov. 22, 2015 8:30 a.m. Louis Zarsky+ 

     Nov.15, 2015 10:30 a.m. Fatima Lawson      Nov. 22, 2015 10:30 a.m. Frank Hayes+ 

     Nov.18, 2015 5:30 p.m. Rose & Joe Jamail++      Nov. 25, 2015 5:30 p.m. John Monahan+ 

     Nov.19, 2015 8:00 a.m. Betty Balsam+      Nov. 26, 2015 8:00 a.m. Christine Hayes+ 

     Nov.20 ,2015 8:00 a.m. Father Karel Fink+     Nov. 27, 2015 8:00 a.m. No Mass 

 

Liturgical Ministers 

 

5:30 p.m. Lector Mike Brittain, Trudi Leddy; E.M. - Jim & Kathy Jamail, Mary Beth Madsen 

Usher – Ted Shetka, Barbara Shields; Sacristan & Altar Server – Gary Olfers 

8:30 a.m. Lector – Paul & Patty Gosselin; E.M. –  Theresa Phillips, Pat Heilman, Valorie Becker 

Usher – Jerry Pawelek., Dick Heilman ; Sacristan - Theresa Phillips;  Altar Server – Fred Phillips 

10:30 a.m. Lector – Robert Goodall, Mandy Salazar; E.M. – Guy & Eileen Fournier, Barbara Fuller 

Usher – Ed Stemac, Jack Gless;  Sacristan - Patrick Quinlan; Altar Server - Denny Fuller 

 

Happy Birthday! 
We would like to wish a very Happy Birthday to Francie Dix & Eileen Fournier who will be celebrating their 

birthdays on November 18; and to Bill Mickey and Jo Zinz who will be celebrating their birthdays on November 

19!   

Happy Anniversary! 

Happy anniversary to Mike & Pat Thuss who will celebrate their 45th Wedding Anniversary on November 14th; 

To Ron & Pauline Estes who will celebrate their 54th Wedding Anniversary on November 18th. 

Congratulations to all! 

 

Eagle's Wings Retreat Center 

Eagle's Wings Retreat Center is proud to announce the 2nd Annual Fun Run/Walk at the retreat center. This 

year's race has a theme of "unBEARable Fun"!  It will be held on December 5, 2015, starting at 8:30 a.m.  

Special Guest 2012 Olympic Silver Medalist, Leo Manzano will speak & run with the participants.  This is a 

5K race with prizes for the best *BEAR-y dressed, most spirited, and best growl!  Coffee and Hot cocoa & 

BEAR Claws will available. This race is for individuals, groups, team and families! For more information, go to 

http://ewrc.org/events/unbearable-fun-run-or-walk.  Or call Eagle's Wings Retreat Center at 512-715-0017.   

 

 

Christmas Baskets 

Every year, our parish gives Christmas Baskets consisting of toys, clothing, and food gift certificates to families 

unable to provide Christmas gifts for their children. The names of these families are obtained from local help 

organizations. This weekend, November 14 & 15, our Christmas Basket Committee will make the gift requests 

available. If you would like to make a child’s Christmas a little merrier, please take a gift request, complete 

you're shopping and return your contributions no later than the weekend of December 5 & 6. If you prefer, you 

can make a cash/check contribution and the Elves will do the shopping. For any questions, contact Glenda Varga 

at glenda@varga‐associates.com or 210.846.9024. 

     

 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                               

                                               

                                                    MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m., Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 

10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m., Thursday & Friday at 

8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by 

Benediction 

 

Phone:  830-598-8342   Fax:  830-598-1274 

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Pastor Email: rmpatino@aol.com 
Deacon John De La Garza: 512-771-6627 

inksgranite@yahoo.com 
Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers Website: www.paulist.org 
St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 

 

Pastor - Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P. 
Deacon - John De La Garza 

Parish Business Administrator - Debbie Nix 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 
President – Frank Trogus 830-596-8470 
Finance Council Chair – Lynette Morrison 830-385-9080 
Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis  512-694-8945 
emellis@nctv.com 
Maintenance – Homer Ahr  830-598-2991 
Stewardship & Finn Family Life Center – Bill Bedortha 830-598-5930 
Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 
The Samaritans…reaching out – Ron Balsam  830-693-3084                                                                                               
Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 
 

 

 

  

 

  

      

      

   
 

  

      

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 

 "In the past, agriculture as well as the transcribing of manuscripts, learning, science, literature, and secular education 

were almost exclusively in the hands of Religious orders and the priesthood.  The height and depths and breadth of 

these are unfathomable, and they contain infinite stores of intellectual riches unexplored, the gaining of which is the 

noblest employment of our capacities. Hence, the more the priesthood can devote their attention and time to these 

studies and those immediately connected therewith, the more the honor that will accrue to them and the greater the 

benefit to all society." [On the Mission of New Religious Communities, 1876] 
 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something miraculous 

has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP, at 202-269-2519 and tell him your story. 
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